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CERTIFICATE OF APPROVAL
Hart InterCivic 6.2.1
Windows 7 Upgrade

Hart InterCivic has upgraded the operating system on Hart Voting System version 6.2.1 from
Windows 2000 to Windows 7. They have also added driver software for a new Canon scanner,
They have requested administrative approval of this change in operating system for use in
Oregon elections.

After thorough vendor testing, the office of the Secretary of State partnered with Benton
County, Washington, and the Washington Secretary of State’s Office on July 3, 2012 for a
complete test of the system on Windows 7. We have determined that the upgraded system
complies with the statutory requirements of Oregon Revised Statutes 246.550 and 246.560,
specifically ORS 246.550(4) in that this change in operating system does not impair the
accuracy, efficiency, or capacity of the machine or system.

Accordingly, the Hart Voting System 6.2.1 with the Windows 7 operating system is certified for
use in all elections in Oregon. The system must be used in compliance with the provisions of
applicable Oregon statutes and all Secretary of State, Election’s Division rules and directives.

Dated this 23" day of July, 2012.

/s

Stephen N. Trout
Director of Elections

255 CAPITOL STREET NE, SUITE 501
SALEM, OREGON 97310-0722



